
8. HACKTHORNE ROAD – P5 PARKING RESTRICTION

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Jeff Owen, DDI 372 2507

Corporate Plan Output:  Street Markings and Signs 9.6.9

The purpose of this report is to seek the Boards recommendation to Council that a P5 Parking
Restriction be installed on Hackthorne Road outside the Cashmere Primary School for drop off and
pick up purposes.

The Principal of Cashmere Primary School has requested the provision of short term parking in
Hackthorne Road outside the school.  Parents have expressed concern at the lack of short term
parking to allow for dropping off and picking up of students at school times.  Hackthorne Road is
designated a collector road and carries an average of 1,000 vehicles per day past the school.

The Parking Operations Manager is agreeable to the installation of a P5 parking restriction in this area.

Recommendation: That the Board recommend to Council that the parking of vehicles be
restricted to a maximum period of 5 minutes between the hours of 8.00 am
to 9.00 am and 2.30 pm to 3.30 pm, Monday to Friday on the north side of
Hackthorne Road commencing at a point 81 metres from its intersection with
Dyers Pass Road and extending in an easterly direction for a distance of
44 metres.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


